
On behalf of the U.S. Marine Corps Reserve 
Boxford fire will be accepting unopened and 

unwrapped toys for Toys For Tots

Drop off site is the East (6 Middleton Road) Fire Station 

Hours of drop off are from 8-4 Monday-Friday.   

Last day for drop off will be December 14th 

Thank you in advance for your support!  

The Boxford Fire Department 


